
 

Krishna Villa Indulges you in the best experiences at Pawana Dam, 

Lonavala’s most iconic villa-home with the semi luxurious rooms and 

soaked in the unparalleled views of  a back water of Pawana dam and 

rolling mountains . This is the 4bhk villa which covers 10000 sq ft of the 

land . It has a Private pool and the private garden which amends your stay 

to make it memorable. 



 Fully private 10000Sq feet Area 

 Living area 

 4 En suite bedrooms with A/C. 

 Dining area with dining table. 

 Extra mattresses available 

 Modern and equipped kitchen with essentials and refrigerator 

 Every bed room with clean and private bathroom 

 RO+UV purifier drinking water supply. 

 Hot water geyser in every bathroom. 

 Daily cleaning services 

 Television with fully loaded sound system. 

 First aid facility. 

 Playing area for kids 

 WiFi 10mbs. 

 Swimming pool with attached juggling fountain. 

 Dhamandhare village , next to Dudhivare village, behind Baba 
Maharaj Satarkar Math, Lonavala. 

 

 9637788686/8698768686  

 ID proofs are mandatory for all. It is mandatory for guests to 
present valid Govt id address proof at the time of check-in.  

 Children are the responsibility of their parents and must be 
accompanied by and be under parental guidance at all times. If a 
child (a person under 16 years of age) arrives at the hotel, they 
will not be permitted to stay unless accompanied by an adult. 

  Shoes and pointed heels are not allowed within the villa. 

  Pets are not allowed . 

  Smoking inside the villa including bathrooms is strictly not 
allowed.  Free to smoke at gazebo and pool Deck only.  

  Hookha and Shisha are strictly to be consumed at pool deck 
and gazebo only. 

  Kitchen timming: 8am- 11:00midnight 

  Food will be served in the dinning area only. 

  Swimming pool Timings: 10am-10pm. 

 All guest using swimming pool at their own risk. Management is 
not responsible for any accident  caused to guest. 

 Loud music is only allowed till 10:30pm. 

 5000/- rupees need to handover in cash at the time of arrival as 
a security deposit and it will be refunded at the time of your 
departure.  

 Not to displace any of the property belongings without the 
permission of the staff. 

 Cancellation policy : Booking amount is not refundable.  

 The standard check-in time is 02:00 PM and the standard 
check-out time is 11:00 AM. Early check-in or late check-out is 
strictly subjected to availability and may be chargeable .  

 You will be held liable for any damage or loss caused by you or a 
member of your party. Full payment for any such damage or loss 
must be paid prior to your departure. If you fail to make 
payment, you will be responsible for meeting any claims 
(including legal costs) subsequently made against us as a result 
of your actions together with all costs we incur in pursuing any 
claim against you. 

  We respectfully remind you that any items brought into the 
Hotel, its car parks or grounds including valuables and audio 
visual equipment, are brought in at your own risk. The Hotel 
shall not be held responsible for the damage or loss of any 
property owned by the guest or anyone connected to the guest’s 
event/stay at the Hotel, whether the items were left before, 
during or following the function. 

 

 

 - 100% deposit upon confirmation of accommodation only, 
additional charges to be paid before departure. 

 - Credit and debit cards are accepted.(5% GST applicable)

 Strictly No refunds  on cancellations in any cases. 
















































































